
TABC Applications 

As part of the TABC application process, the City Secretary must sign off on Local Option Election and Zoning
before the application can be submitted to TABC.  There are two options: make an appointment with the City
Secretary via phone (512)262-3981 or email (jkirkland [at] cityofkyle.com (subject: TABC%20Application) 
(jkirkland[at]cityofkyle[dot]com)) to come in person with the application, or mail the application with return
postage to City of Kyle, Attn: Jennifer Kirkland, 1700 Kohlers Crossing, Kyle, TX 78640.

Once the license is issued by TABC, an invoice will be mailed to the license holder's mailing address on file
with TABC according to the schedule allowed by state law for fifty percent (50%) of the state fee. 

Click here to read the City's regulations pertaining to Alcoholic Beverages.

Click here for more information about TABC License Fees.

https://www.cityofkyle.com/cityadministration/page/tabc-applications
https://ecode360.com/45534658#45534658
https://www.tabc.texas.gov/services/tabc-licenses-permits/new-tabc-licenses-permits/tabc-license-permit-fees-chart/

